

American Society of Military Comptrollers

Washington Chapter P.O. Box 46575 Washington, DC 20005-6575 August 8, 1994

Dear Ms Scarbrough;

Welcome to the Washington Chapter of the American Society of Military Comptrollers (ASMC). We are delighted that you have joined us.

As a member of the Washington Chapter you are eligible for scholarship awards and recognition for outstanding accomplishments. In addition, there are many committees that offer an opportunity for your involvement. Enclosed is a brief description of our committees, a listing of our Executive Board Members and Committee Chairs. Your participation ensures that our Chapter will continue to provide a variety of services for our members. You may indicate your choice of committee by contacting the Executive Board Secretary. We invite and encourage you to get involved. We are also always looking for interesting speakers for our luncheons. If you are interested in speaking, or know of someone that might be interested, please let your service assistant secretary know.

The Washington Chapter meets monthly at the Fort Myer Officer's Club. During these meetings we offer speakers on a variety of topics of interest to our financial management community. Our meetings provide an excellent time to network with other members. Please contact your service secretary concerning our next luncheon. We hope you are able to join us. Also enclosed is a new member application. Pass it on to a friend or co-worker that would benefit by joining us.

If you have questions or need additional information, please call any of the Assistant Secretaries listed on the attached sheet. We are looking forward to meeting you at one of our upcoming luncheons.

wall Show

ASMC Washington Chapter Chair, Membership Committee

A CHART SOUTHER

Military Comptrollers

This is to Certify that

Karen E. Scarbrough

has qualified under the provisions of the Constitution and By-Laws as

Active Member

of the Society and is entitled to all privileges pertaining thereto.

Home Male